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L ake Wynonah Fish and Boat Cjy,

Meeting Minutes November 19, 2022
Officers:
Mike Borden President
Keith Lindenmuth  Vice President
LuAnn Sowers Secretary

Darryl Gordon Treasurer

The meeting was called to order by President Mike Borden, at 5:37 p.m. at the home of Darryl Gordon.
In attendance were: Debbie Borden, Jessica Borden, Mike Borden, John Dewitt, Jan Dunkling, Walt
Dunkling, Darryl Gordon, Ginny Linderman, Keith Lindermuth, Melissa Lindermuth, Kathy
Snesavage, Jesse Snyder, LuAnn Sowers, Travis Spittler, & Shazmil Ward.

e Mike thanked everyone for stepping up and helping out as he was absent for some tournaments
due to his children’s travel teams.

e Secretary LuAnn Sowers read the minutes from the June 5, 2022 meeting. A motion was made by
Travis Pittler to accept the June 5th, 2022 meeting minutes. Motion seconded by Jan Dunkling.
Motion passed, all in favor.

e Treasurer, Darryl Gordon submitted the Treasurer's report. Beginning balance of $14,272.23 income
$2226.86 expenses $9928.46 end balance $6570.63. Motion was made by Jesse Snyder to accept the
treasurer's report. Motion seconded by John Dewitt. Motion passed, all in favor.

Tournament Results

_1st place Jeff Reber 158.82 Ibs
2nd place Keith Lindenmuth 157.24 Ibs
3rd place Mike Borden 139.92 Ibs
4th place Don Womer 119.76 lbs
5th place Anthony Snesavage 103.61 1bs
6th place Travis Spittler 95.59 Ibs
7th place Larry Clifford 77.05 Ibs
8th place Charlie Hazzard 59.84 lbs
9th place Ryan O’Neil 59.72 Ibs

10t place Darryl Gordon 58.69

Best 10 tournaments Mike Borden 107.16
Biggest Bass Tournament Mike Borden 5.60




Fish Stocking
Fish were stocked today (11/19/2022) Fawn Lake received Oswego Large Mouth Bass & Shiners

Big lake received Oswego Large mouth bass, shiners and Walleyes. Trout will be stocked in December.

Officer Elections _

Travis Spittler made a motion to accept the current officers if they are willing to serve another year.
Deb Borden seconded the motion. All in favor. LuAnn Sowers said this will be her last year as
Secretary.

Children’s Fishing Rodeo

We have our own slushy machine now. No registration worked good. Prize right afterwards went
smoothly. T-shirts need an inventory. Will ask office for new addresses/names for next year.
Determine another mass mail or. just to donors in our data base.

Open Discussion

“Year in review” video, sponsors, thank you to all sponsors/ volunteers who make this event possible.
Darryl will reach out to LWPOA President, Lisa regarding posting on the LWPOA Facebook page or
ask to email to all POA.

Motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Deb Borden and seconded by Melissa Lindenmuth .

Meeting adjourned at 6:17 pm.

Meeting minutes respectfully submitted by,

LuAnn Sowers, Secretary
lakewynonahfbc@gmail.com




